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3 Days Studios Launches Prairie Winds Film Series and Webinar with Free 
Membership Drive 

Nashville, TN – 3 Days Studios is excited to announce the launch of its 
Prairie Winds film series and webinar, designed to explore the importance of 
family-centered storytelling. The first session, “Why Family-Centered Stories 
Matter Today,” will be held on December 2, 2024, at 7PM EST.  

Established by veteran filmmakers, Dr. Joel Bunkowske (His Only Son, 
Priceless) and George Escobar (Alone Yet Not Alone, The World We Make), 
the webinar will highlight the studio’s mission to create faith-centered, 
values-driven content, starting with the Prairie Winds film series.  

“The wait is over… after 40 years since Little House on the Prairie left the 
screen, the pioneer spirit is back,” exclaimed Bunkowske, 3 Days Studios Co-
Founder and Chief Business, Legal & Financial Officer. 

“Inspired by the groundbreaking model of Angel Studios, the passion of 
Kingdom Story Company, and countless other amazing Christian filmmakers, 
we are focused on content that not only entertains but also connects with 
audiences’ core values,” said Escobar, Co-Founder & Chief Creative Officer. 

To celebrate, the studio has launched the 3 Days Studios Guild, a FREE 
membership program available on the studio website. Members who join 
during the inaugural drive will have the opportunity to express interest in 
investing in Prairie Winds and receive Filmmaking for Christians, a 500-page 
eBook that equips storytellers with practical insights and faith-based 
inspiration. 

For more details and assets, visit 3DaysStudios.com.


